
 
 

 

Voorhees School Safety Forum 

Monday, February 26, 2018 at 6pm 

 

 
 

 

In an ongoing effort to keep our students safe and our community informed, the Voorhees Police 

Department will be hosting a School Safety Forum on Monday, February 26, 2018 at 6pm at the 

Voorhees Middle School Theater (1000 Holly Oak Drive).  Representatives of local and state 

government will be present. It is also expected that representatives of the Voorhees Township 

Public Schools and Eastern Regional High School along with their respective Boards of Education 

will participate.  

 

All members of the Berlin Borough, Gibbsboro, and Voorhees communities are invited and 

encouraged to attend and participate in this forum. 

 

### 

 

 

Please contact Lt. Bill Walsh of the Voorhees Police Department with any questions at 

wwalsh@vtpd.com or 856-882-1107. 
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